
The Hon. Rob Stokes MP 
Minister for Planning and Public Spaces 
GPO BOX 5341 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

o a DEC zoza 

25 November 2020 

(le? I 
Dear~r, 

I have been contacted by  of  Leicester Street, 
Marrickville, regarding the recent development application of a proposed 
Warehouse and Customer Fulfilment Centre, Marrickville (SSD-10468). 

 notes she is unable to make a 
submission about the proposal without assistance. 

 wou ld like the following concerns noted in regard to 
proposed development including: 

Concerns about the increase in traffic flow, 
Noise pollution from the 24-hour operation of the site, 
Impacts of res ident's ability to sleep 

 is also seeking clarification on what compensation is 
avai lable to residents who are affected by the project. 

She requests that her concerns be taken as a submission on the 
development application. 

I ask that you please ensure her concerns are addressed in a response 
regarding the development application. 

Yours sincerely, 

Haylen MP 
ember for Summer Hill 

e 299-301 Marrickville Rd Marrickville NSW 2204 0 (02) 9572 5900 

(i summerhill@parliament.nsw.gov.au @) JoHaylen.com 
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